
Aspen Services at Hemingford Grey Primary School.

We would like to update you on our tariff/meal price.
Having reviewed our meal price we have with the school decided to increase the meal price 
from £2.41 to £2.60 - from April 2023. 

Aspen’s and the school have worked together on this and it has not been decided lightly.

Considering inflation over the last twelve months its is paramount that we cover the costs.

We have outline some inflation information for your perusal to support this increase.  

Should you have any questions or queries please contact the school direct and a member of the 
team would be pleased to assist you.  

Food inflation is at a 
record high of 14.5% in 
the year to September 
2022. This is up from 

2.5% for the same period 
last year


